SCHOOL DISTRICT OF OKALOOSA COUNTY
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE MEMORANDUM

FINANCE
FINANCE TAM: 2001-015
CONTACT: Patricia K. Hagan
TELEPHONE: (850) 689-7155
TO: All Department Heads and School Principals
FROM: Patricia Wascom, Chief Financial@
DATE: June 26, 2001
SUBJECT: Suncom/Sprint Communications Service Authorization

SUNCOM will be eliminating the use of paper CSAs (Communications Service Authorization forms)
effective July 1, 2001.

Send the changes, additions, or deletions needed on school/depariment letterhead to Patt Hagan, 689-7155
to be submitted to the SUNCOM system. A copy of the completed CSA will be sent to your office when
accepted by the State of Florida,



